
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair: Beginning Tuesday 15th March 

 

We have an exciting opportunity being afforded to our pupils next week. We have the Book 

Fair at our school, from Tuesday 15th March to Friday 18th March, where pupils will be able to 

purchase books from an outside agency, set up after school from 3.00pm-3.30pm.  

 

Whilst browsing the various books, your child can create a ‘wish list’ first and then pay before 

the end of the Book Fair.  

 

We accept cash as our main form of payment for books, however, you can also pay 

securely online. Please use the link here: www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay   

 

This is a brilliant opportunity to put into use the information provided during our last parental 

webinar about ‘Reading at NUSA’. 

 

We are really looking forward to building on our successful World Book Day event with your 

child and as always, need to continue to provide opportunities for you to help your child fulfil 

their potential. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions at 

gmalhi@nusa.org.uk. Looking forward to it.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Barker          Miss Malhi 

 

 

  

Assistant Head Teacher        Head of Year 10
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